Good Morning,

Please see this week's schedule of events: Jan. 6th Weekly Schedule of Events

As a reminder, the Spelling Bee is tomorrow at 1:00 PM.

We will have double bus routes on Friday PM due to extracurricular events. As always,
if you need to make changes to transportation, please let the office know.

The Dorian Music Festival Trip leaves on Sunday, January 12th and returns on Monday,
January 13th.

Final Exams for the HS students are on January 15th-16th. Teacher Inservice will be
held on January 17th so there will not be school that day.

The 4th/5th Grade Ski Trip will be held on January 16th.
Have a great week! Be Brave!

Sincerely,

Beau Buchs

Superintendent


http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/PCajLl9MIslFp9SCz8m_fQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRpXoPcP0R1aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9tLz9zPTRHZ3phY0VXT2p3Jm1hbD0wNTEzMzg4N2MwYmQxOTUyOTZkODA1NDgwMzUyZTQxMDNhZDQ2ZTc0OWJjYzkyMDdhMzRmMWU2ODkyN2FkNzJhVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpnfFxQfWc6qwy5UhlzY2htaWR0QGJlbG1vbnQuazEyLndpLnVzWAQAAAAB

